Information Paper

To:  Nelson County Board of Education

From:  Tom Dekle, District Grant Writer

CC:  Anthony Orr, Superintendent
Subject: COPS Secure Our Schools Grant

Date: October 19, 2010
Issue: The U.S. Department of Justice Office of Community Oriented Policing Services has announced the Nelson County Sheriff’s Department and Nelson County Schools have been approved for a $51,300 grant through the “COPS Secure Our Schools” program. This program provides funding for law enforcement agencies to assist with the development of school safety resources and provide improved security at schools and on school grounds. The program is a 50 percent matching grant opportunity. This project will fund video systems and other security improvements at New Haven School, Boston School, Bloomfield Middle School, and includes upgraded video surveillance systems for up to 40 school buses. This grant award was one of only six approved in Kentucky and 167 nationwide. This is the second grant Nelson County Schools has received in past three years under this grant program and is indicative of the strong partnership this school district has with the Nelson County Sheriff’s Department.

